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Dear Clare and Bill,
 
Thank you again for coming to the ASCC meeting last Friday. As you know, the committee
unanimously approved the new major with 6 contingencies:

Remove GE Data Analysis line on each 4-year plan (in the Spring of second year). BS students
fulfill that requirement in the actual major courses.
P. 16: Add “Elective course” on two lines that have a blank with credit hours added. (One is in
Spring of Year 3 and the other one is in the Fall of Year 4.)
Math 1295 fulfills GE Open Option in 4-year plan for Theoretical Math. This course cannot be
used for GE for BS students. Since there is now an elective slot open in that plan (since line
about GE Data Analysis is now freed), use that course for the elective slot.
P. 12: “Note: Where appropriate to the concentration, 3000-level English courses can
substitute for 4000-level courses.” Remove that statement.

·         According to the rules of the GE, “A maximum of three hours is permitted from the
department of the major across the Literature and Visual and Performing Arts categories,
but these hours may not be counted on the major.” If the Dept of English is considered “the
department of the major” (or at least one of the departments of the major), then the GE
Literature course and the GE VPA course cannot both be taken in the Department of English.

·         Elaborate the note on page 8 of the proposal to clarify the purpose of the methods course
in pushing students toward an area of concentration in the English portion of the major. This
information should be included more prominently in the proposal. Additionally, edit advising
sheets to clarify to students that they should discuss their methods course and English
courses with an advisor.

 
I am now going to return the major proposal via curriculum.osu.edu. It will be in Bill’s queue in a
minute. Bill: Could you please remove the “old” files (I cannot do this for you at my level) and upload
the new ones. I know you were cc’d on Debra Lowry’s e-mail yesterday, but just to make sure I will
forward that e-mail to you as well.
 
Many thanks & all the best,
Bernadette
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